KVAS NOTES 2/19/16

.,‘Ln'\ﬂ 'LM.'_

h“\“r“ lhiﬁ"“
VALLE

N,

BVAS YR

The KVAS met at The Hansford Center in St. Albans at 7:00PM. The meeting began with an
overview of the SCAS Winter Star Party held in Florida in February and attended by Jane, Ed,
and Rodney. Ed had a pair of the solar binoculars that Jane won as a prize there, and he
suggested these might also be a good prize for the Blackwater Falls weekend. The members
agreed.

The treasurer’s report was given and accepted by the members. KVAS Notes were sent out to
members last month and one notation was modified—Robert Dean had no new elected office.
Refreshments were provided by Dan Pleska and others. Thank you.

Rodney showed the club the movie, The Night Sky. It was a high quality film with an extremely
interesting and informative presentation. Thank you, Rodney for sharing.

Robert Dean made the motion to adjourn--seconded by Rodney Waugh.

The Board met afterwards and Janet Willson, Outreach Chairperson, will be making inquiries/
plans for an Astronomy Day to promote the club and increase membership. She will make a
report next month for the committee’s ideas.

Notes: Deb Frostick, Secretary



